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London ON –Are you wondering what the implications are of Brexit and the election of 

Donald Trump for Canada and the world? Two student groups at King’s University 

College is pleased to welcome to campus a round table discussion focused on different 

trends in the global political economy and what those trends indicate for the future of 

global trade and the resilience of neoliberal globalization.  

 

All are welcome for this roundtable discussion in the Vitali Lounge, 266 Epworth Ave, 

London  on April 4, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. for a with six International Political Economy 

(IPE) experts. The event is organized by the King’s Political Science Students 

Association and the King’s Economics and Math club.  
 

 

The panellists are: Adam Harmes, Associate Professor at Western University; Erin Hannah, 

Associate Professor and Chair of Political Science at King’s University College; Eric Hellenier, 

Professor of Political Science and Faculty of Arts Chair in International Political Economy at 

Waterloo University; Silke Trommer, lecturer in Politics at the University of Manchester; Louis 

W. Pauly, Canada Research Chair in Globalization and Governance and Professor and Chair of 

Political Science at the University of Toronto; and Amy Wood, King’s Alumna and Trade 

Researcher at the Council of Canadians and PhD Student at the University of Toronto.  

 

The event is free and open to the public. Please register at 

www.deglobalizationatkings.eventbrite.ca. 

 

King's is a publicly funded Catholic post-secondary institution founded in 1954. King’s provides 

general and honors degree programs in the liberal arts, social sciences, business, and a master's 

degree in social work. It is positioned in the top rank of institutions of higher learning in Canada 

for the high quality of its teaching faculty and student experience. Institutionally autonomous, 

King’s is academically affiliated with Western University. King’s is open to students of all faith 

backgrounds, with its community centered on the values of social justice, equality and the 

education of the whole person. 

 
For more information, please contact:  

Taylor Rummell  

Communications & Media Relations Intern  

King’s University College  

taylor.rummell@kings.uwo.ca 

@kingsatwestern  

519-854-8941 

www.kings.uwo.ca 
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